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January 29, 2021 
 
This is a message for students and parents of the Mount Carmel Area School District. 
 
Today MCA received notification of one positive COVID case in our Junior High-Senior High 
building and two positive cases in our elementary building.  
 
With these notifications and with the potential for a weather event Sunday night into Monday, 
Mount Carmel Area School District will have a full virtual learning day on Monday, 
February 1st. All students, Pre-K to 12 should log into their specific teacher Google Classroom 
on February 1st much like any other virtual day that was held this school year.  
 
This planned virtual day will also allow us to reset our positive COVID case count in both 
buildings (current count is at four (4) in the JH-SH and three (3) in the elementary) and to 
allow for continued deep cleaning that will be performed over the weekend and into Monday. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and we plan to return to in person instruction on Tuesday, 
February 2nd. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Pete Cheddar 
Superintendent  


